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16th June 2016 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/16/06/03. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, 
details in respect of the framework agreements for driver training: 
 
• suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework for driver training and were 
successful and not successful at the PQQ and ITT stages.*  
 
The suppliers who were successful at PQQ and ITT were Amstar, EMS, Euro Training, FTS, Fran 
Leach, Response Training and Steve Warr Training. All of those suppliers who submitted a PQQ 
were successful and allocated status on the Framework. 
 
• Contract values of each framework (& any sub lots), year to date 
 
£470,000 
 
• Start date & duration of framework  
 
01/02/2015 to 31/01/2017 
 
 
• Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the 
extension? 
 
No 
 
• Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either 
extended or renewed? 
 



   

No 
 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

 


